

**Mailing Address:** 

PO Box 444 Prince George, BC V2N 2E3 Canada

**Physical Address:** 

1950 Gorse Street Prince George, BC V2L 1G6 Canada

phone: (250)561-7327

fax:

(250)561-7324

email:

garden@reaps.org

web: www.reaps.org

29 March 2020

Mayor and Council City of Prince George 1100 Patricia Blvd. Prince George, B.C. V2L 3V9

Dear Mayor and Council:

The Recycling and Environmental Action Planning Society (REAPS) wishes to request a letter of support to accompany our application to BC Community Gaming Grant 2020. Our application is in the amount of \$36,000. \$10,000 is for a capital grant towards the purchase of a vehicle and \$26,000 for our Sustainable Community Enhancement Program (SCEP).

"That the City of Prince George support Recycling and Environmental Action Planning Society's application to British Columbia Community Gaming Grant 2020 up to \$36,000."

If you have any questions regarding our application, please feel free contact me at 250-561-7327. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Terri McClymont,

Inecument

**Executive Director**